
FIRE CHIEF’S REPORT 
 

Concord Fire & Rescue responded to a total of 76 calls in 2020. They were broken down 

as follows: 

 

 

Structure fire 3 

Mutual Aid 5 

Vehicle accident 10 

Wind storm trees down  3 

Problem with dam 1 

Smoke investigation 3 

Electric line arcing on house 1 

Power line down/problems 5 

Fire investigation 2 

Propane problem 2 

Carbon monoxide detector 1 

Rescue calls 35 

Assist EMS 5 

 

 

These calls totaled 373 man-hours and doesn’t include meetings, training, and work 

sessions. I want to thank the families for the time and events that members miss during 

the year. 

 

This has been a very strange year. We have been unable to do all the training or meet as 

we normally do. The pandemic has also delayed delivery of the new engine that was 

supposed to be delivered in November we now hope to have it sometime in February. We 

have 2 members taking classes for their EMT and 1 taking an advanced EMT class. We 

still have openings for anyone that is interested in EMS. Please contact an officer of any 

information. As always we appreciate the support from the town. 

 

     Chief Richard Fisher 

 

Concord Fire & Rescue members: Mike Allen FF2, Jack Eckart, Richard Fisher FF1, 

Dennis Farnham FF1, Robert Jackson, Georgianna Losh EMT, Richard Losh, Shawnee 

Losh, Bruce Quimby, Caleb Sanville, Jim Spaulding, Jaden Sterling, Tony Willey. 


